UNITED STATES
‘ POSTAL SERVICE

July 31, 2023

Omar Gonzalez

Western Region Coordinator

American Postal Workers Union, AFL-CIO
1350 Old Bayshore Hwy. Suite 360
Burlingame, CA 94010-1882

SUBJECT: Change of Work Location — Los Angeles ISC

This is to notify you that effective 10/01/2023 the employees of the Los Angeles ISC will be re-located
to the Los Angeles NDC due to a loss of lease. The current and new addresses of their work location

are listed below:

Current Location:
24760 South Main Street
Carson, CA 90745

New Location:
5555 Bandini Boulevard
Bell, CA 90201

There is no change to the Los Angeles ISC bid cluster. The installation will retain its current finance
number, LMOU, OTDL, and sections as the current bid cluster outlines. The employees will retain their
current bid assignment with no change to their schedule and days off. The ISC will be co-located in the
building with the NDC and will be sectioned off separately from the NDC operations. There is no
change to the Los Angeles NDC as it will retain its current finance number and bid cluster designation.

If you have any questions, please contact Olin Moore WestPac Area Labor Relations at 303-313-5424.

C2. 7y

for Jeffry Duba
Director Field Labor Relations
WestPac Area/Western Processing and Logistics

Cc: District Manager CA-5
Manager Human Resources CA-5
Manager Labor Relations CA-5
Compliment Coordinator CA-5
NPMHU Regional Director Denver



